McKenzie Special School District
Public Notice
Education Rights of Homeless Children and Youth

The McKenzie Special School District provides equal and comparable access to all students
regardless of their home living situation. Children or youth not attending school who lack a
fixed, regular, and adequate nighttime residence or who are sharing housing with others may be
considered homeless. In addition, children and youth living in hotels, motels, camping grounds,
emergency shelters, cars, bus or train stations, or other similar settings may also be considered
homeless. The McKinney-Vento Act requires school districts to provide resources and technical
assistance to ensure that homeless students are enrolled in school and receive the support
necessary for success. If you have questions related to the education of homeless children and
youth, or would like additional information, please contact: Ladona Herrin, McKenzie Board of
Education, 114 Bell Avenue, McKenzie, TN 38201. Phone: (731) 352-2246.



